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ANGUILLA AIR & SEA PORTS AUTHORITY CORPORATE OFFICE RELOCATION

The Anguilla Air And Sea Ports Authority (AASPA) is pleased to announce the
relocation of its corporate office to Hansa Building Il next to Hansa Bank. This move
marks an exciting new chapter for our organization, allowing us to continue providing
excellent service and support to our Ports and Stakeholders in a modern and easily
accessible location.

Our new address is:

AASPA Corporate Office
Hansa Building |l
Ground Floor unit 1
Cosley Drive

The Valley,

Anguilla

Scan Me

https://maps.app.qoo.ql/iRKLQcS2ELApXbwZA?g st=com.gooqgle.maps.preview.copy

This strategic relocation reflects our commitment to enhancing our operations and
improving the experience for our employees and valued stakeholders. The new office
space is designed to foster innovation and collaboration, ensuring that we continue to
strive for excellence.

We look forward to welcoming you to our new location.
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